
Dear ccTLDs 
 
As agreed at the ICANN meeting in Wellington in April the ccNSO Budget Fee 
Working Group is sending out a survey to find out what elements of ICANN’s work is 
in line with what you believe they should do or not. 
 
For the continuing work it is very important that you take 5 minutes to answer the 
questions and send the survey back. 
 
The WG will, based upon the answers you give, continue to talk to ICANN with the 
aim to present something more substantial to members in Marrakesh. 
 
Please consider this survey as your chance to tell us at an early stage what we 
should bring forward. 
 
You have 3 weeks to answer the survey. Please send the responses to Donna Austin 
at donna.austin@icann.org 
 
ICANN has told us that projects they are working on, which benefit the ccTLDs, and 
are set out in the table following.   
 
Please indicate whether you agree or not that the nominated projects do benefit 
ccTLDs. 
 
 
 

Activity Yes No Comments 

Ensure stability of the DNS  
  

Anycast of rootserver    

IANA 24/7/365    

Data Escrow    

Deployment of IDN    

Translation    

Regional Liaisons    

Partner activities in Developing 
countries 

   

Network Building    

Point of Information    

Outreach    



WSIS    

Global Partnership program    

Partnering with International 
Organisations 

   

 


